Frilling, Tara

From: Allison Jensen <asjensen@optonline.net>

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:06 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

The state of Connecticut already has very high taxes, both income and sales taxes. It hurts all who live here. Many are
leaving the state because of this burden which in turn hurts property values. The higher taxes will not help Connecticut
and its residents, but hurt them! Please do not increase taxes.

Allison Jensen <asjensen@optonline.net>
46 Newton Road
Woodbridge




